
 

 

 

Power Saving Measures 

 

Mori Building has instituted the following measures at all facilities managed and run by the 

company (about 100 buildings) in light of anticipated power shortages from Tokyo Electric Power 

Company as a result of the Tohoku Region Earthquake. 

 

■ Main actions taken 

(1) Turn off aspect and decorative illumination (*implemented on March 12) 

(2) Reduce the operating hours of commercial facilities (*implemented on March 13) 

* The measures below were implemented on March 14 

(3) Reduce the number of lights on in common areas (corridors, stairways, vestibules, etc.) 

(4) Adjust air conditioners and fans (5) Turn off hot water to wash basins in restrooms 

(8) Turn off parking lot air supply fans (9) Restrain operation of turbo refrigerating machines 

(10) Turn off waterscape equipment (11) Turn off shop billboard lighting 

(12) Further reduce the number of lights on in parking lots  

(13) Further reduce the number of lights on in storage areas or turn them off 

(14) Ask corporate tenants and residents to help save electricity 

 

The above measures will be continued until power supply capacity is restored. However, the actions 

taken may differ depending on the situation at each building (i.e. the kinds of facilities and 

equipment). 

 

 

Roppongi Hills is supplied with power generated from its own energy plant using municipal 

gas as fuel and can therefore provide an extremely stable supply of electricity without being 

affected by power restrictions. With the cooperation of corporate tenants and residents, whom 

we are asking to join us in making similar efforts to save electricity, we will be able to 

contribute more power to TEPCO. 
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